From: St.Clair Trainor [mailto:stnclara@hotmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2023 9:02 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: IRAC proposal. For another gas outlet in Bordenin Borden

We have been summer residents of Cape Traverse, in Borden/Carleton for
over 25 years and have watched the community grow. We have supported
and depended on both the Howatt and Ceretti businesses for gas, groceries,
hardware and more. We know and witnessed the dedication of these two
families in serving the people of this area.

There now 3 services outlets for gas (and other services) How can one
visualize, rationalize or even consider a 4th gas outlet? It obviously follows
that 1 or 2 of them will be out of business in a short time.

Another gas outlet is this area is unreasonable..

StClair and Clara Trainor



